
 
 

Lyon, 9th March 2020 

 

SUBJECT: Statement regarding Novel coronavirus (2019-nCoV)  
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 

We would like to inform and reassure you that we have been closely monitoring and continue to monitor the 

epidemic of Coronavirus (2019-nCoV or Covid-19) and its potential consequences. 

First and foremost, we initiated appropriate actions including activating / updating our plants’ H1N1 existing 

contingency plans to ensure the safety and wellness of our employees. 

Our Purchasing department has been actively working on assessing the potential impact on our supply chain. Thanks 

to Seqens’ unique positioning on intermediates including back-integration capabilities, we have been able to mitigate 

the situation. 

Thus, as of the date of this statement, there are only very few delays identified (about 1 month) and, among the 300+ 

products the CDMO business unit sells on the market, only 9 products are potentially impacted. If this may affect 

your company, your Seqens account manager will inform you shortly.  

 We will continue to closely monitor the coronavirus situation and work to prevent and mitigate any supply 

disruptions. 

Sincerely, 
 

     
Frederic Desdouits 
CDMO General Manager 
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